
 

DO YOU WANT TO HELP THE COMMUNITY? 

Do you want to help your community, but are unsure how you can do so?  

Cantley with Branton Parish Council are seeking help from Parishioners in a 

number of areas.  We are seeking volunteers for the following: 

  

 

    and 

 

 
 

For further details please contact the Clerk, Bev Walton 

Email: cwbpc@outlook.com   Tel: 07761525584 

Quarterly Litter Picks, held on a Saturday 

morning between 9.30am and 12.30pm; 

Knitting or crocheting poppies for our 

annual poppy displays around the Parish; 

Assistance during the Summer months 

watering the plants at Kilham Hall grounds, 

the Rose Garden and at the village signs;  

Every 4 years elections take place, have 

you ever thought of applying to be a Parish 

Councillor?  Parish Councillors give up 

their time to attend a monthly meeting on 

the first Wednesday of every month 

(except August where no meeting is held).   

Vacancies may come up between 

Elections and are advertised on the Parish 

Website and Notice Boards 
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